
FILED 10/6/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 10859-2020 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

ROYAL WATERWORKS, INC. 

October 6, 2020 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20190170-WS - Application for transfer of facilities Certificate Nos. 259-W 
and 199-S in Broward County from Royal Utility Company to Royal Waterworks, Inc. -
Withdrawal of Credit Card Convenience Charge 

Dear Commission Clerk, 

Royal Waterworks, Inc. (Royal) hereby submits withdrawal of its requested credit card 
convenience charge. It is Royal 's understanding through discussions with staff that this 
charge does not require approval by the Commission due to the fact it is charged by a 
third-party processing company. Royal does not directly charge or collect this fee at the 
present time. 

In the future, if Royal does bring this charge processing in-house and begins charging 
directly, it reservice the right to re-apply for this credit card convenience charge. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
II for Royal Waterworks, Inc. 

4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard .., New Port Richey, Florida 34652 
Tel: 727-848-8292 




